THE STUDI

LIMITED

Philip de Laszlo Esq,., 2lst
3 Fitzjohn's Avenue, December
N.W.3. 1932
. Dear Mr. de lLaszlo,
Thank you for your letter of the 16th December.

I am glad the two volumes are what you wanted.
Yes, I was proposing to reproduce your portrait of my
Father. It was reproducea in colour an the January 19<8
number so that I can only reproduce 1t in monochrome for

this number, I am sorry to say.
With kind regaras,

Yours sincercly,
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